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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

31/01/2019  17:09:182018/6025/P COMMNT David Castle Comment from;

The Heath & Hampstead Society.

This application is not only a roof extension but actually an extra floor and an extra floor with restricted 

headroom in a vain attempt to make the proposal visually acceptable - which it does not acheive.

The existing detached house has a well composed elevation with a pronounced dutch gable and a 30 degree 

slate roof matching the roofs in the area. It is one of a pair of the same pleasant design.

This too large extra floor (roof extension) ruins the existing building and spoils the pair.

The application does not contribte to a Conservation composed of well designed houses - it fact it detracts.

Please refuse.
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